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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Happy New Year! There is much to be excited about in Jersey Village in 2024! 
 
Construction on the new clubhouse at Jersey Meadow Golf Club is moving forward 
ahead of schedule. If the weather continues to cooperate, we’re looking forward to an 
opening date in mid-Spring. Last month the city council approved Little Kitchen HTX as 
the new concessionaire for the clubhouse, so expect the food and beverage offerings 
there to be some of the best around! 
 
Recently the city entered into a partnership with Braeswood Farmers Market to operate 
the Jersey Village Farmers Market, which happens on the first and third Sunday of 
each month from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Braeswood was named by the Houston 
Chronicle as a finalist in their “Best of the Best” awards in 2022, so we’re expecting 
some great things from this partnership. They have already announced a “relaunch” of 
our farmers market for Sunday, January 21st, so mark your calendar. 
 
Finally, as I mentioned in my November newsletter, our Chief of Police, Kirk Riggs, 
announced his retirement effective April 1st. We didn’t need to look far for his 
successor. Last month, Lieutenant Danny Keele was selected to lead our police 
department. During his time in Jersey Village, Lt. Keele has shown tremendous 
character and leadership, particularly during some challenging moments. Please join 
me in congratulating Lt. Keele on his well-deserved promotion and in offering him our 
full support! 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


